
DIARY DATES 
27th June  P1 Induction Morning 9.30 - 11am. 
29th June  School Closes 11.30 am, no PAL Club. 
 
30th Aug  All pupils return to school, home at 12.30 pm, no Breakfast Club, dinner or break. 
31st Aug  Children home at 12.30 pm, no Breakfast Club, dinner or break. 
3rd Sept  Breakfast Club resumes, as does PAL Club.  School Kitchen reopens. 
7th Sept  Mrs Winter’s Class – P5 / P6 begin swimming. 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Leavers Assembly – We had mixed feelings at our Assembly, sad to 
see our P7 children moving on but excited at the new opportunities 
that lie ahead in ‘big’ school. We also said a sad farewell to Mrs 
McMullan and Madame Henson who will be leaving us at the end of 
term - you will be greatly missed by children and staff alike. 
 
Cups were presented by Miss Johnston for Sports - 
Eva Johnston & Jamie Irvine - (Key Stage 1 Sports) 
Lucy Scott & Michael McLean - (Key Stage 2 Sports) 
Football:   Dylan Gibson & Finn Pitts - (Football Junior) 
                  Michael McLean & Jake McCreanor - (Football Senior) 
Winning house team was Moyola, presented to House Captain Holly 
Scott. 

 
Next Term - School reopens on Thursday 30th August. Thursday and 
Friday will be 12.30 finish. There will be no PAL Club on these two 
days. Kitchen will not reopen until Monday 3rd September, therefore 
break snack will not be provided by the kitchen until then. PAL Club 
will be running from Monday 4th September until 4.30pm as usual.   
Breakfast Club will run from Monday 3rd September. 
 
Disco Divas - We had a fantastic night at the Summer Disco on 
Tuesday night. After an emotional Leavers’ Assembly and our Leavers’ 
Prom, it was lovely to be joined by the rest of the school to party the 
night away. We would like to especially thank David A Scott 
Photography for the P7 Prom photos on the night.  

 
Mrs Brown decided that ice lollies were the order of the day on 
Wednesday to combat the soaring temperatures! Following an 
impromptu visit to Crawford’s by Mrs Selfridge lollies duly arrived 
providing us with a memorable experience for the children and staff 
as they shared friendship and enjoyed a well-deserved lolly before 
they go on their summer break.   
 

 

 

 

June draws to a close as does our school term.  School has been 
buzzing with various events so please refer to our website for 
more pictures. 
 
Thank You From The Staff - The staff have been overwhelmed 
with the generosity of pupils and parents who have sent in end 
of year gifts. It is very much appreciated! We hope the pupils 
have a lovely summer break and a chance to recharge their 
batteries ready for a new school year. 
 
Fete Photos - There are lots of new pictures on the website of 
the Fete and Sports Day. We would like to express our 
gratitude to Mr David A Scott for photographing these events, 
and to our other sponsors who supplied us with food etc for 
the various events held. We would also express our thanks to 
Cunningham Covers for providing us with shelter at short 
notice for our BBQ team at the School Fete! 
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